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Grand Knight’s Message 

Worthy Knights, It’s May and spring is in the air! I hope that you all 
experienced a blessed Easter. May is the special month where we pay 
devotion the Blessed Virgin Mary, our Queen of the Knights. The 
Dedication to the Blessed Virgin Mary in the Grotto at our Social 
Meeting was a very special event and well attended. Thanks to Deacon 
Joe who led us in prayer and all those who made it a blessed occasion. 
To continue with Her dedication, we will conduct Fifth Sunday Rosary 30 
minutes before the Saturday 4:00PM Mass on May 28th and Sunday, 
before the 9:00AM Mass on May 29th followed by a Pancake Breakfast.  
 
Future Events include: 
May 4th-FIT Spaghetti night (Wednesday) 4:30PM 
May 21st- Men’s Retreat (Saturday) 8:00AM-3:00PM 
May 26th-Council Election of Officers 
May 28-29th Fifth Sunday Rosary 3:30PM Saturday, 8:30AM Sunday 
May 29th-Pancake Breakfast-Parish Hall 9:00-11:00AM 
June 23rd-Installation of Council and Auxiliary Officers 
July 3rd-Fourth of July Picnic 
 
Congratulations to: 
SK Ron Hoenig - Knight of the Month 
Robert & Wilda Karl - Family of the Month Vivat Jesus! 
 
Fraternally, 
Mike Deschaine 
Grand Knight 
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Navigator’sBLog 

 

Sir Knights, Brothers, Sisters and families, Praise God for His bountiful blessings upon our 

Country! 

Our Men’s retreat: “Listening For God’s Voice in Our Life” is scheduled for Saturday May 21st 

and will be open to all men of the Parish. Father Martin, Father Tony and Deacons Gary and Joe 

will be our prominent Teachers.  Be sure to mark your calendars. See the Retreat Flyer in this 

newsletter with times and Sessions. 

“Freedom – God’s Greatest Gift”.  The most sacred gift man has received from God, other than 

the gift of God Himself in Christ Jesus, is Individual freedom. (CCC)  1730 God created man a 

rational being, conferring on him the dignity of a person who can initiate and control his own 

actions. "God willed that man should be 'left in the hand of his own counsel,' so that he 

might of his own accord seek his Creator and freely attain his full and blessed perfection by 

cleaving to him."26 

“Man is rational and therefore like God; he is created with free will and is master over his 

acts.27 “ 

1741 Liberation and salvation. By his glorious Cross Christ has won salvation for all men. He 

redeemed them from the sin that held them in bondage. "For freedom Christ has set us 

free."34 In him we have communion with the "truth that makes us free."35 The Holy Spirit has 

been given to us and, as the Apostle teaches, "Where the Spirit of the Lord is, there is 

freedom."36 Already we glory in the "liberty of the children of God."37 

Catechism of the Catholic Church (CCC) #387 “… sin is an abuse of the freedom that God gives 

to created persons so that they are capable of loving him and loving one another.”  The 

reality of sin (CCC) #386 “Sin is present in human history; any attempt to ignore it or to give 

this dark reality other names would be futile. “ 

Freedom of mankind is at the pinnacle of the war between heaven and hell.  Individual 

Freedom is what every Despot wants to do away with by any means, especially by usurping The 

Chair of Peter or “hacking” the human genome to kill God in Man and render freedom and 

Mankind non-existent! Be on Guard.  Have eyes that see and ears that hear. Pray unceasingly 

as Our Lady has asked and as taught to us by the Angel of Portugal to the children of Fatima: 

My God, I believe, I adore, I hope, and I love Thee! I ask pardon for those who do not believe, 

do not adore, do not hope and do not love Thee. 

Most Holy Trinity—Father, Son and Holy Spirit—I adore Thee profoundly. I offer Thee the 

most precious Body, Blood, Soul and Divinity of Jesus Christ, present in all the tabernacles of 

the world, in reparation for the outrages, sacrileges, and indifferences whereby He is 

offended. And through the infinite merits of His Most Sacred Heart and the Immaculate Heart 

of Mary, I beg of Thee the conversion of poor sinners. 

Since establishment of the Illuminati in 1776 there has been an organized attack on America 

and its Constitution.  Communism is the organized evil set against God’s gifts to man. 

javascript:openWindow('cr/1730.htm');
javascript:openWindow('cr/1741.htm');


Since communism (socialism) has appeared in the world, the Church fought relentlessly against 

it for its being atheistic, materialistic, inhuman, dis-regard for Individual Freedom, anti-family, 

its false utopian view of depopulation (culture of death) and its adversity to God and 

His Church: 

In 1878, Pope Leo XIII “the deadly plague that is creeping into the very fibers of human society 

and leading it on to the verge of destruction. “… that sect of men who, under various and 

almost barbarous names, are called socialists, communists, or nihilists, and who, spread over all 

the world, and bound together by the closest ties in a wicked confederacy, no longer seek the 

shelter of secret meetings, but, openly and boldly marching forth in the light of day, strive to 

bring to a head what they have long been planning—the overthrow of all civil society 

whatsoever.” [Sound familiar – Open Society Foundations, Freemasonry, Skull and Bones, 

World Economic Forum, World Health Organization/World Health Bureau, Bohemian Grove 

Society, Bilderberg, World Federalist Association (NWO), Central Banks, …]  

Pope Pius XI: (May 13, 1931) Religious socialism, Christian socialism, are contradictory terms; 

no one can be at the same time a good Catholic and a true socialist.” 

Pope Pius XII: (July 1, 1949) Apostolic Decree Against Communism. 1. whether it is licit to join 

the Communist Party or to support it; Negative. 2. whether it is licit to print, distribute, or read 

books, magazines, newspapers or leaflets which support the Communist doctrine, or to write on 

them; Negative.  3. whether it is possible, for the Christians who have done what is written in 

number 1 and 2, to participate to the sacraments; Negative. 4. whether the Christians who 

believe in the Communist, materialistic and anti-Christian doctrine; and especially those who 

defend and spread it, should be excommunicated as apostates from the Christian faith.” 

Positive. 

From a Homily of Pope Paul VI, Thursday, June 29, 1972, Post Vatican II ”St. Peter took up this 

quite uplifting and grand phrase, and he applied it to the new people of God, the heir and 

continuance of Biblical Israel, to form a new Israel, the Israel of Christ.  St. Peter says: “This 

people will be a priestly and royal people that will glorify the God of mercy, the God of 

salvation.” 

“Then there is the interesting picture of the dramatic history of mankind, leading to the history 

of the Redemption and of Christ; the history of our salvation, with its stupendous treasures of 

revelation, prophecy and holiness, of life elevated to a supernatural level, of eternal promises.” 

The Christian vision of the universe and of life is therefore triumphantly optimistic; and this 

vision fully justifies our joy and gratitude for being alive, so that we sing forth our happiness in 

celebrating God’s glory.” 

“…  Evil is not merely an absence of something but an active force, a living, spiritual being that 

is perverted and that perverts’ others. It is a terrible reality, mysterious and frightening. “… 

from some fissure the smoke of Satan has entered the temple of God. “… “We believe in 

something that is preternatural that has come into the world precisely to disturb, to suffocate 

the fruits of the Ecumenical Council, and to impede the Church from breaking into the hymn of 

joy at having renewed in fullness its awareness of itself. “ 

“We know,” writes St. John the Evangelist, “that we are of God, and the whole world is in the 

power of the evil one.” … The Christian must be a militant; he must be vigilant and strong;[28] 

and he must at times make use of special ascetical practices to escape from certain diabolical 



attacks. Jesus teaches us this by pointing to “prayer and fasting” as the remedy.[29] And the 

Apostle suggests the main line we should follow: “Be not overcome by evil but overcome evil 

with good. “[30] 

With an awareness, therefore, of the opposition that individual souls, the Church and the world 

must face at the present time, we will try to give both meaning and, effectiveness to the 

familiar invocation in our principal prayer: “Our Father . . . deliver us from evil!” 

Brothers, be mindful that we are already the “owners and masters of the formula of true 

life”, in the Sacramental Faith of the One Holy Catholic Apostolic Church. 

As the Church is being tested in our time pray for perseverance, pray for the Holy Father and 

our priests, hold fast to the Magisterial Teachings of the ‘Faith of Our Fathers” lest we should 

lose our baptismal birthright and our eternal happiness.   

Glory to God!  In Patriotism, Fraternity and Faith, 

 

Vivat Jesus – Christus Rex! 

Into the breach – “Be Not Afraid!” 

St Pope John Paul II Assembly #2932 

SK Terrence Galvin, Faithful Navigator 

6725 Babcock St., Malabar, FL 

(321) 508-5729        TerryKoC@hotmail.com 

 

 

                          

HONOR GUARD: If you are interested in helping with Honor Guard duties, please contact SK 

Ron Hoenig at 618-604-8664. For those Sir Knights who do not have regalia, we do have some 

donated to us that would help alleviate the cost for those interested, until you are able to 

purchase your own. Ladies and Sir Knights if you have regalia that you are not using or have no 

longer need of and would like to donate or sell for the nominal price, please call one of the 

above Knights.  

mailto:TerryKoC@hotmail.com


Deputy Grand Knight’s Message

 

John will be back next month. 
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District Deputy Message

 
Worthy Sirs, 

I hope all of you and your families had a Happy and Blessed Easter. With Easter comes Spring, a time 

for new growth.  A time to look forward to renewed life in your personal lives and the life of your 

councils.  With 2 months remaining in our fraternal year it is time to take inventory of your council’s 

accomplishments. 

Most of you have completed the required programs and have attained or are near to attaining your 
membership goals for the year.  For most of you there remains one program to complete for the requirements of Star 
Council.  That is insurance.  Supreme has made that easier than ever to accomplish this.  Your council just needs 2 
Fraternal Benefits Nights.  Most of you have already achieved one of these events.  You have an opportunity to meet the 
remaining goal on  
June 3rd or June 15th with another Fraternal Benefits Night. 
 
The last two months, May and June are busy with the State Convention, nominating a slate of officers to lead your 
council for the 2022 - 2023 fraternal year and council elections.  What can you do to make the next year an eventful 
one?  If not running for office, how about stepping up and taking a director position in one of the Faith in Action 
categories?  You don’t have to do it alone.  Many brother knights have served in the past and have years of experience. 
There are training videos available to assist you.   
 
With the Covid restrictions now lifted it is time to renew your membership attendance at your meetings and events.  To 
do this you need to re-engage your membership. 
 
Membership Engage begins with Communication: A member who doesn’t know what’s going on is going to have a hard 
time attending programs and events and participating in the work of the council.  There are many ways to communicate 
- phone, email, social media, text.  Also use the tools the parish provides like parish bulletin, and with Fr.’s permission 
the church website. 
Ask for members feedback - get their opinion of programs, events, etc.  Also ask for new ideas, find out if a member 
might want to get involved. 
 
Most of your councils already do this to some extent.  This is just a reminder.  Any assistance you need from me in any 
form please feel free to contact me by email at ldavis.kofc@gmail.com or text me at 321-349-4656 or at home 321-725-
2501. 
 
Remember Recruiting New Members is everyone’s job. 
 

Vivat Jesus, 

Larry Davis 
District Deputy 
District 30 
(321) 412 – 2191    
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Pro-Life Corner 

 
The Pro-Life Movement continues moving forward. 
     Governor Ron DeSantis recently signed HB 5, a measure banning Florida doctors from 
performing abortions after 15 weeks of gestation. 
     In Oklahoma, Governor Kevin Stitts signed 3 Pro-life bills.  HB 2441, a Heartbeat Bill 
which prohibits abortion once a heartbeat is detected (usually around six weeks). The bill 
stipulates that any doctor found violating the prohibition will be guilty of homicide.  HB 

1102, which classifies abortion as “unprofessional conduct.” Any doctor found committing an abortion that is not 
medically necessary will have their medical license revoked for at least one year.  HB 1904, mandates that only board-
certified OBGYNs can commit abortions. 
     In Kentucky, the House overrode the Governor’s veto of a Pro-Life Bill.  The new law requires that a pregnant 
woman must be examined in person by a doctor before being given abortion pills. It also requires physicians 
performing abortions to maintain hospital admitting privileges close to where the abortion is to be performed. 
     Arizona Governor Doug Ducey, sign a Pro-Life bill banning abortions after 15 weeks.  The bill makes it a felony for 
physicians to knowingly violate the new statute, doctors face consequences such as having their license to practice 
medicine in the state suspended or revoked, along with fines if they are found to have given false information on forms 
related to the abortion. 
     The Tennessee Legislature passed a Pro-Life bill Ban Mail-Order Abortions.  The Tele-Med Abortion Pill Ban, requires 
the abortion drug to be provided to the woman in person by a licensed medical doctor; it also requires the abortion 
provider to offer a follow-up visit within two weeks of the abortion. Violators would be charged with a felony and face 
fines of up to $50,000.  The Biden Dictatorship, began allowing abortion drugs to be sold through the mail without the 
woman ever seeing or speaking to a doctor. 
 
     Here at St. Joseph’s we will be holding our annual Diaper Drive.  From May 14th through May 22nd we will be 
collecting NEW disposable diapers, pull ups and wipes for Nana’s House.  You can drop off your donations off at the 
church in the bins by the doors.  Please see the flyer at the end of the Newsletter.    
 

Mark & Patty Zarraonandia:  Life Director – Pro-Life Couple 
PFOY 
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Ladies Auxiliary News 

 

Dear Ladies and Knights, 

Another year has passed us by again. Sadly, many of us have lost loved ones 

this year. Please pray for us and with us for God’s Healing Grace. 

The year has been good. We have a full slate of officers nominated for our new 

2022-2023 year and we are grateful for that. Our election will take place at the 

Social Meeting on May 26th. The men plan to hold the installation of all officers at that 

meeting as well. 

I’d like to take this time to thank the outgoing officers for their great work this past year. They 

are Wilda Karl Vice President, Cathy Johnson Treasurer, Andrea Smith Secretary and Pat 

Adamo Sgt of Arms and I look forward to working with the new board. 

‘Teamwork. Coming together is the beginning. Keeping together is progress. Working together 

is success.’ Henry Ford 

Susan Burgess 

President 

 



10 

 

    Council 7408 Newsletter 

Spiritual Notes – Deacon Frank 
 

 This month is the special month dedicated to our Blessed Mother. If we look at it in a 
perspective that would open our eyes to the Lord and His Mother. Can you just Imagine 
what a mother must go through to stand there and see what they did to her son! To 
know that He was a special gift from God to us through Her. God so loved the world He 
gave us His only begotten Son. The next time you’re saying the Rosary, think of Our 
Blessed Mother.  She started out with a story that in our days would parents 
understand? Would they believe the story? She said to her parents something like this!  
“Some kind of bird or dove flew over me, it flapped it’s wings over me and now I’m 

expecting a child?” What would you think or say to your child? And how now we believe in the 
Immaculate conception.  Especially if you did not know the story. Think about it and what might you do? 
   I have a 5 foot statue of the Holy Family in my living room, why because I can talk to them and offer my 
prayers for the Holy Innocent Children that have been aborted near 66 million now for those that were 
counted. And we are still counting. Will it ever stop? Not if we have Politian's in office that feel they are 
God and its right to kill the defenseless, the Born and Unborn. 
    What can we do? What can we say? Will it help?  The only thing we can do is NOT VOTE for the murders 
those that think we can limit our population by murder. They’re unwanted, they’re not needed, they came 
at an inopportune time. Vote out the ones that want to Brainwash our school children to make them feel 
they are inferior because they are, Male, Female, Black, White, Yellow and where they came from or 
where they were born. “PRAY, PRAY, PRAY!”  
     God has a plan for each and every one of us, no matter where we were directed to be born or who our 
parents would be. It’s all in God’s plan. It is in not so much as what we make, or what we do, or what we 
have made, or what color or faith we are. It’s all in God’s Plan. and the most important things are how we 
treat others, and what Good we have done for others. But also, the  
most paramount thing in life is what we leave behind. Look at what others have done for us! YES, JUST 
LOOK! Do we think how many people before us worked and slaved scrapping up money to donate to give 
us a church, give us a hall! What our parents had to do to get us to where we are today in life. 
                                    IT IS WHAT YOU LEAVE BEHIND THE COUNTS.  THINK ABOUT IT! 
 

 

Sr. Deacon Frank Falotico, life member 4th degree, Chaplain and lover of our great organization.  
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The Insurance Guy 

Fr. McGivney & The Mission 

Blessed Michael McGivney founded the Knights of Columbus 140 years ago with two purposes in 

mind: To strengthen men in their faith and to provide for the widow and orphan if the breadwinner 

died or could not work.  Our Order continues his mission today.  That two-pronged approach to the 

young Catholic men of New Haven, Connecticut was important then and even though much has 

changed in our society since 1882, I believe that approach is important now.  I am honored and 

blessed to be a part of continuing that mission.   

While we work together to strengthen our brother Knights in their faith, I am able to work to secure the future for 

those who are left behind.  For those who know me and the indispensable work I do for our members, you already 

have a good idea of how I do that work.  But I’d like to take a minute to explain my approach. 

My approach is to help members solve problems.  The most important thing I can do for you is listen:  listen to what 

you want to accomplish, listen to what keeps you up at night, listen to the plans you have for you and your family’s 

future.  And the first step is to take stock of where a family is at the present…a snapshot of this time in your life.  The 

Order has equipped me with a financial needs analysis platform to help you take that snapshot.  We plug in the 

numbers and it does the calculations, taking any bias out of the process.   

If your analysis shows there are gaps, we can discuss how to fill those gaps. We have a wide range of life insurance 

products that can be tailored to your needs if that is where the gap is.  We have fixed rate annuities that are designed 

for retirement savings. Long-term care insurance and disability income insurance can provide peace of mind for the 

unexpected that life throws at us. 

Stepping back and taking stock is not a difficult process and I try to make it as easy as possible.  I can meet with you 

face to face or if you prefer, we can meet virtually.  My goal is to fulfill Fr. McGivney’s mission of taking care of every 

member and his family in this council.  But I want to further his legacy and offer membership to every man eligible in 

the parish.  His goal was to protect Catholic families…that’s my goal, too. 

Vivat Jesus! 
John Barfield, FIC, FICF, MDRT 

407-433-5421 

John.barfield@kofc.org 
 

 

 

mailto:John.barfield@kofc.org
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Columbus Club Corner 
 

Hello Brothers, 
 
The Columbus Club is looking for new members and handy Brother Knights that can 
assist with the below list of what we will be doing to maintain our Hall. 
 
Late May and early June we will be:  
Power washing the outside of our building 

Sealing all openings to the siding 
Painting all curbs in the parking lot Yellow 
Making and installing new gate doors on area that encloses our dumpster 
 
Call me if you can help - 540-429-2626 
 
Remember the Columbus Club will be holding our annual Hawaiian Luau fundraiser August 13th. 
 

 
 
Frank Altro 
President 
Columbus Club 
540-429-2626 
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Community Activities Director  
 

Worthy Brother Knights, 
 
Friday Family Feast – Chairman Brother Terry Galvin and Brother Jerry Morris 

  
Worthies let’s get out of the house this Lent and support our Friday Family Feast. We serve a variety of 

great Lenten meals at a reasonable price! Every Friday Council 7408 preps the oven, makes the coleslaw and all the side dishes in 

anticipation of our customers for our Friday Feast.  We prepared and served over 50 meals cooked to order between 5 and 7pm 

this past Friday and we expect more during the coming weeks.  We will be opening at 5:00 pm and taking orders up to 7 pm.  We 

need your help! We need servers, prep-chefs and set-up and clean-up crews to help our guests enjoy 

the great family atmosphere and satisfying meals in the safe environment of our Hall.  If you would like to volunteer, please 

contact  

Terry Glavin, 321-508-5729, Michael Deschaine, 321-698-2136 or James Krempasky (585}-964-7528 

Bingo – Chairman Ron Hoenig and Brother Ben Adamo 

The doors open at 5:00 pm for Monday Night Bingo. The Jackpot for the big game is up around $750.00.  While some of our 
games have payouts around $150.00. Food and Drinks are being served. We have Hamburgers, and Fries on the Monday night 
menu. Our Chicken salad sandwiches, and Hot Dogs are also popular items. Take a break from the mundane routine and get out 
Monday Night to hone your Bingo skills. Many attendance prizes are given out regularly. You can have a light dinner and pick up 
an ice cream treat at the Mid way break. Look forward to seeing all of you on Monday evenings. 

The Knights of Columbus Council 7408 will present awards to St. Joseph Catholic School Students on April 29th. 

 Michael Deschaine and Joseph Giesler will present awards to our local Free Throw and Soccer Free kick challenge winners! The 

awards will be presented after the school mass on Friday the 29. Our 14 student athletes exhibited superior skills and form in 

their respective sporting events. We have a talented group of young athletes at St. Joseph’s school and look forward to their 

future success! 

We received a special award for a very talented participate in our “Catholic Citizenship essay contest”!   

Owen Johnson received our runner up award at the local level last December. His essay went thru district, and regional 

competition. Just before Easter. Michael Deschaine received a package from the Florida State council. In it was a State Second 

Place Plaque, and $50 cheque for Owen. We are very proud of Owens accomplishment! 

FIT Spaghetti dinner May 4th  – Joe Giesler and James Krempasky 

 Our last opportunity to serve spaghetti dinners for FIT this semester is May the 4th . We will gather at the Multi Faith center 

between 4 and 5 o’clock. We always have a good time serving the FIT students and sharing fellowship! 

 

Fraternally, 

Joe Giesler - Community Program Director 
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2021-22 Knight of the Month & Family of the Month Awardees 

 

July: 
Knight of the Month:  Joseph Giesler 
Family of the Month:  James E. Krempasky & Shirley Hollink 

 
August: 
Knight of the Month: Richard DiCicco 
Family of the Month: Gene and Maria Titus 
 
September: 
Knight of the Month: Mike Lacy 
Family of the Month: Deacon Joe and Elli Moran 
 
October: 
Knight of the Month:  Mario Ramirez, PFN 
Family of the Month:  Thomas and Jeanne Tremblay 
 
November: 
Knight of the Month:  Gerry F. Morris 
Family of the Month:  Michael and Tammy Petrick   
 
December: 
Knight of the Month:  Robert S. Burgess, PGK, PFN, FDW (RIP) 

Family of the Month:  William “Ben” and Patricia Adamo 
 
 

January: 
Knight of the Month: SK Charlie Benfeito   
Family of the Month: SK Larry FDW, PGK and Linda Davis   
 
February: 
Knight of the Month:  SK Joseph R. Farrelly 
Family of the Month:  SK Mark & Patty Zarraonandia 
 
March: 
Knight of the Month:  John Palazzo, Jr. 
Family of the Month:  Jimmy and Tracy Conroy 
 
April: 
Knight of the Month:  Ron Hoenig 
Family of the Month:  SK Robert and Wilda Karl 
 
May: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   
 
June: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:  

 

 

Knight of the Year:   
Family of the Year:   
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Calendar of Events 
Happening in May 

Month Date 
Event 

 1  

 2 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 3  

 4  

 5 
Assembly Meeting 4th Degree 7:30PM 
Cinco De Mayo 

 6 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 7  

 8  

 9 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 10 
Ladies Aux. Meeting 11AM 
Officer & Director Meeting 7:30 PM 

 11  

 12 Council Meeting & 1st Degree 7:30 PM 

 13 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 14  

 15  

 16 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 17  

 18  

 19  

 20 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 21 Men’s Retreat 8AM – 3PM 

 22  

 23 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 24  

 25  

 26 SOCIAL MEETING 7:30 PM   

 27 Friday Family Feast 5 PM - 7 PM 

 28  

 29  

 30 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 31  
 



16 

 

 

    Council 7408 Newsletter 

Information 

 Meetings 

(All meetings are at the Council Hall 

unless otherwise announced) 

Fourth Degree  

First Thursday at 7:30 PM 

General Council (Business)  

Second Thursday at 7:30 PM 

Columbus Club  

Second Thursday at 6:30 PM 

General Council (Social)  

Fourth Thursday at 7:30 PM 

First Degree  

TBA by Grand Knight 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Carl D. Acquaviva 

Charlie J. Benefeito 

Alfred W. Brooks 

Robert E. Doucette 

Deacon Frank Falotico 

Adrian E. Harp 

Spencer A. Henderson 

Ronald E. Hill 

Joseph E. Lembcke 

Stephen M. Malinowski 

John J. McCarthy 

James K. Null 

Michael D. Petrick 

Coy S. Ritter Jr. 

Robert C. Siena 

Jaime Vargas 

Gary D. Von Dross 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Get Listed in our 

Boosters Club 
Ken Adams 

Lorraine Callagy in memory of Gene Callagy 

Michael & Sue Deschaine 

Terry & Mary Galvin 

Rick DiCicco 

Harry Vadney 

Hector Colon 

Tony Krzeminski 

Gerry Morris 

Ben Adamo 

Bob & Sue Burgess 

James & Shirley Krempasky 

Ron & Judy Hoenig 

Joseph R. Gagliano 

Rich and Rita Wendt 

Terry and Mary Galvin 

Mark Schiro (RIP) 

Brian and Angie Volman 

Cost to be a Booster is $5 per name or $10 a 

couple.  See the Financial Secretary for $5 

payment 

Get Listed in our 
Boosters Club 

Robert and Maria Hoe 

Rich and Rita Wendt 

Joe and Denise Giesler 

James Krempasky and Shirly Hollonk 

Anthony Kreminski 
Patrick Farrelly 

Theodore and Maria Krus 
Robert and Sue Burgess 

Frank Wahla 

Ben Adamo 

Ron and Judy Hoenig 

 

 See the Faithful Comptroller for 

payment 
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List of Brothers & Sister who Rest in Peace 

Peter Cote, John Pordon, Michael Finn, Robert Lannon, Fred Marano, 

Robert Meehan, Fred Mercier, Leonard Miller, Edward Parsley, Tim 

Chasey, Joseph Rinando, William Bloemen, Nannette Apel, Tony 

Colandrea, Kenneth Jaques, Doug Kalcik, Kevin Roberts, Frank Ferrante, 

Tim Holcomb, Fred Weinert, Nicholas Fiasconaro, Alrico Eric 

Macrorenhas, Juan Ferras, Gene Janutolo, Michael Uhaul, Rene 

Laimont, Mel Broom, James Duffy, Kenny Derenthal, Msgr. Cleo 

Schmenk, Linda Boland, Antoinette Kaye, Dorothy Mulligan, Irene 

Ryan, Bernard Seman, Fr. Edward Hamilton, Albert Sorrentino, Chester 

Milza, James Grossman, Pete Hoffman, Tom Boland, Ann Coyne, 

Bob Goldback, Thomas Opalewski, John Landry, Bill Holmes, Marcia 

Falotico, Bob Calarco, John Davis, Edward J. Dudek, Walter Carper, 

Mary Farrelly, Claudia Benifeito, Robert Rossman, Berle Kruempel 

Dennis Yangco, Mark Schiro, PGK, PFN, FDW Bob Burgess, 
 

  

 

 

May they rest in peace and in the care of our Lord.  Please pray 

for these brothers and sisters who have gone to their eternal 

reward. 

 

Council Information 

Address 

6725 Babcock St. 

Malabar, FL  32950 

321-312-6480 

Mailing Address 

PO Box 60778 

Palm Bay, FL 32906-0778 

We're on the Web! 

See us at: 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website
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   Pictures from April 
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More Pictures from April 
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                                                  RENT OUR HALL! 
 
 

                                      
 
 

1. Security deposit - $450.00 on all rentals (refundable)  
2. Kitchen Rental - $50.00 

3. Whole Building - $150.00 per hour 

4. Kitchen (East) Hall - $150.00 per hour 

5. No Kitchen (West) Hall - $75.00 per hour 

 
 

 

  

 

 



21 

 

 

           

 
 
 



22 

 

 



23 

 

                    


